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We would like to thank you for your generosity and continued support with 
Friends events. Your money has helped purchase so many fantastic resources 

for our school. 

Our Autumn Fete is on Saturday 12th October 2024, 12 - 3 pm  
We are planning a family afternoon with stalls, games, entertainment and food 

for everyone to enjoy. We will share more details in the new school year. 
We hope you will all come and support our fundraising event. If you are able to 

help at the fete, please speak to a member of the Friends team. 

Fete Donations Week - Monday 9th – Friday 13th September 
We will be collecting second hand items and prizes for the Autumn fete; 
Children's toys, games and books, teddies and soft toys, party bag items, 

bottles, jam jars, gift bags and more. We thank you in advance for your support. 
Cake donations will also be needed closer to the actual fete please. 

Foodbank Donations 
Leading up to the fete, we are collecting items for the foodbank in an attempt 

to fill Mrs Bury’s car with as many items as possible. There will be a Mighty Mini 
competition to guess the number of items, at the fete, with a fantastic prize for 

the lucky winner. Please give generously for this amazing cause. 

Wear Non-Uniform in exchange for Donating a Bottle Day 
This will be on Friday 27th September. Please donate bottles of wine, 

beer, cider, fizzy pop etc. for the fete in exchange for wearing your 

own clothes to school. Please carefully bring to class on Friday morning. 

Christmas Cards Project  
We will be participating in a design your own Christmas Card project in 

September again. The children will create their designs in school, a copy of your 
child’s artwork will be sent home and you will be able to purchase lots of lovely 
items online. The earlier we send off the designs, the more money we raise for 

school and your children. 

 If you would like to be actively involved or need more information, please 
contact us. Email us at: friendsofstjos@yahoo.co.uk 
Thank you Kate Lowe     Chair of Friends committee  

Any personal information that you share with Friends is handled confidentially and disposed of securely after each event. 
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